
Professional Services 
Contract 

2015 Comprehensive 

Plan 10-Year Update 



Proposed Resolution authorizes the Interim City 

Manager to execute a contract with Kimley-Horn 

and Associates, Inc. for services related to the 

2015 Comprehensive Plan 10-Year Update for an 

amount not to exceed $648,400. 
 

 

Comprehensive Plan 10-Year Update 



• The Comprehensive Plan Update will consist of 

the following major project phases: 
 

1. Project Initiation 

2. State of the City 

3. Community-Wide Vision 

4. Vision Framework 

5. Implementation 

6. Adoption 
 

• Staff anticipates that the Update will be complete 

by Winter 2016. 

 

 

Major Project Phases 


